
Heritage Institute of Technology 
Kolkata 

 
          Date :-  06/02/2017 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Greeting of the day. 
 
This is our pleasure to inform you that the Department of  Applied Electronics 
& Instrumentation Engineering, Heritage Institute of Technology is going to 
organize  “3rd Inter College Competition on Prototype Design for 
Mankind (3rd ICCPDM)”, on 12th April, 2018, at HIT, Kolkata. The objective 
of this program is to bring together all the undergraduate students of AEIE 
and related disciplenes to demonstrate their ideas and abilities to develop 
various prototypes related to the field of Instrumentation and related 
technologies that will be helpful for the society. 

 
We, therefore, request you to motivate your B. Tech students to participate 
in this competition. Please circulate the event poster among the 
students. The event poster of the program is attached herewith this mail.  
 
With regards. 
 
Prof. Samiul Alam & Prof. Soumik Das 
(Convener, 3rd ICCPDM ) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 


